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3,500
RPM

THE MBX® - THE ONE STEP TOOL THAT 
EASILY REMOVES RUST, CORROSION, 

OXIDATION, ADHESIVES, GASKETS, 
LAYERS OF PAINT, UNDERCOATING, 

SEALERS, VINYL AND DRESSES 
WELD SEAMS.

THE MBX®

ADVANTAGE

Rapidly removes corrosion and 
oxidation – both hard and soft 
material

Performs on uneven surfaces  

Highly flexible in tight areas

No clogging or gumming of bristles

No grinding or removal of substrate 
material

Efficient cutting action – creates 
angular profile

Cleans surfaces evenly

Full visibility of work surface

No heat development

Long performance life and low cost 
of operation
 
High safety level

SELECTED MBX®

APPLICATIONS

Removing corrosion and oxidation, 
rust and scale

Removing paint, protective coatings 
and sealers

Removing vinyl, decals, reflective 
tape and adhesives

Removing slag and weld burn, 
decontaminating metal surfaces   

Creating surface textures - from 
sharp, angular profiles to smooth 
finish

Feathering into existing coatings  

Roughing fiberglass, plastic or 
rubber surfaces for repair or 
bonding  

Removing residue from industrial, 
manufacturing or construction 
operations

THE MBX®

TECHNOLOGY

The flexible-wire belts rotate in a 
patented housing, spinning outward 
with centrifugal force and working 
on a cushion of air

Specially designed bristles are 
U-shaped staples inserted through 
a durable nylon belt and provide 
safe, long lasting performance

Bristle tips have a positive rake 
angle, striking the surface and 
rebounding in a chiseling action– 
removing surface coatings and 
scale but not substrate material

Bristle tips are hardened and 
ground sharp to effectively remove 
both hard and soft material and 
create textured surface profiles

The toothed-wheel design of the 
eraser enables it to grab the edges 
of applied vinyl, peeling it from the 
surface without paint damage or 
residue
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